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DPW – Street/Solid Waste Division 
To:  Alderperson Board and Public Works Commission 

From:  Stacy Winkelman 

Date: August 21, 2024 

Subject: Request for Solid Waste/Recycling Service 

 

Background 

Muriel and Bruce LeGrow are new residents of N856 N. Water Street and are requesting City 

services of solid waste and recycling services. 

Budget Goal  

17-46-05-17 will be credited $19.08 per month for these services. 

Financial Impact 

Revenue to a solid waste revenue account. 

Recommendation  

Since we currently do service to residents in this same residential unit it will not cost the city any 

more time or resources to do the collection. Therefore, I would recommend approval. 

 

2024 Operational Goals 

1. Proactively maintains and improves our parks and infrastructure in an effort to ensure 

quality, safety and compliance  

2. Supports employee retention and growth, and also works to address critical staffing areas 

3. Invests in the assessment, strategic planning and maintenance of our city buildings 

4. Promotes and fosters innovative approaches for community development and growth 

5. Maintains a safe and healthy community, and expands community education on safety 

and health 

 


